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Book your FREE place at the Early Years Professionals National Conference 2009 - 14 July 2009 at the ICC in Birmingham 


This inaugural one-day national event is designed to celebrate and share the success of Early Years Professionals (EYPs) and to strengthen the EYP community.
The conference is FREE to attend and open to all those with the status, those studying for Early Years Professional Status and anyone looking to find out more.

Book you FREE place now
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What is it?
A National event to support, enhance and strengthen the community of EYPs which will;

· recognise, celebrate and share the achievements of those who have already obtained EYPS 

· provide Continuing Professional Development opportunities for EYPs on a wide range of topics 

· provide information and increase understanding about EYPS for prospective EYPs 

· provide an opportunity to network with others working in the Early Years sector and to share examples of good practice 

· provide an opportunity to feedback to policymakers about working in Early Years in general and EYPS in particular. 

Highlights include:
· high profile key-note speakers 

· interactive workshops covering a wide range of Early Years issues 

· specialist EYPS exhibition 

· networking opportunities to meet with Early Years experts, fellow practitioners and policymakers 

· online discussion forums 

· celebration evening reception. 

Book your place now!
To register your FREE attendance at this exciting, ground-breaking event, complete the online booking form at www.greengagelive.com/event/eypsevent09 or call 0208 481 3360.
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Related links 
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This is a FREE event: Register online here or call 0208 481 3360 to book your place! 
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Visit the CWDC website for more information about EYPS and other news 
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To find out further information, either visit the CWDC website, or email lisa.cutcliffe@cwdcouncil.org.uk 
[image: image69.png]



[image: image70.png]



[image: image71.png]



[image: image72.png]



[image: image73.png]



[image: image74.png]



[image: image75.png]



[image: image76.png]





	


[image: image77]
